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Dear Ms Finnegan, 

I refer to your letter dated 1'' June 2005 in relation to the above referenced appeal 
regarding a Waste recovery/transfer and sludge drying facility in Foxhole, Youghal, 
Co. Cork. 

I am to advise you that the Agency does not propose to make any submission or 
observation to An Bord Pleanda with regard to the appeal. The Agency is currently 
assessing an application for a waste licence for this facility, which will take into 
account any environmental considerations in relation to the proposed development. 

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

e Yours sincerely, 
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r. Paddy Nolan, 
Programme Manager 
Licensing Unit 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
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